
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     May 10, 2002 

 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 

     of the City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
I am pleased to reappoint Ms. Laura J. Engan, 3487 N. Summit 

Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53211, to the Deferred 
Compensation Plan Board.  This appointment is pursuant to 

Resolution File Nos. 870768 and 882300.  This term will commence 
upon the taking of the oath of office. 

 
I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable 

Body. 
 

     Sincerely, 
 
 

 
     JOHN O. NORQUIST 

      Mayor 
 


